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Happy Memorial Day!

There are currently 2 homes 
for sale in Armbrust. The 
average price is $265,000   
with an average market time 
of 24 days. There have been 

27 homes sold in the last year. 
Average price was $ 301,140 
with an average market time 
of 15 days.  Currently there 
are 3 properties pending. 

Please call one of us for a 
complete market analysis 
report.  

John Rohwer 402 - 677-1111 
or Char Smith 402- 677- 9279.

Armbrust Acres Housing Market

Playground Assessment Update 

2017 AA Neighborhood Garage Sales
 Spring Garage Sales    May 18, 19, 20

Fall Garage Sales    September 21, 22, 23

Independence Day Celebrations - July 8, 2017
Parade, DJ, Fireworks and more...

Spring Clean-Up - May 13,2017
9 AM - 2 PM

Faithful Shepherd Lutheran parking lot (2530 S 165th Ave)
More details about this event can be found on page 4



Why Choose Washa Landscaping?

 LAWN MOWING
 FERTILIZING / WEED CONTROL
 AERATION / OVERSEEDING
 SPRING & FALL CLEAN-UPS

 TREE & SHRUB TRIMMING
 LANDSCAPE INSTALLATION
 LANDSCAPE MAINTENANCE
 SNOW REMOVAL

402.990.0297
Call Eric for your  esƟmate todayFREE …

www.washalandscaping.com

 Licensed & Insured
 SaƟsfacƟon Guaranteed
 Accountability / Sole Owner Operator  

 Quality Focused
 Free EsƟmates
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We would like to give a special 
“Thanks” to all of the families who have 
already paid their membership dues for 
2017.  As of April 20th, we have 
collected dues from approximately 74% 
of the residents.  

A huge “THANK YOU” goes out to 
those who have also volunteered to help 
keep Armbrust Acres clean and 
attractive by offering their help with 
landscaping or be a helper during our 
Independence Day celebration.  Many 
homeowners also included additional 
donations towards our landscaping 
projects and the July 4th fireworks 
show.

It is very important that all residents pay 
their dues as the money helps pay for the 

extra expenses our neighborhood incurs 
throughout the  year.  We have included  

the 2017 Membership Dues form on 
page  8 of  this newsletter  .  

Simply complete the form and send it to 
Annie Beck.  Her information is 
included on the form.  You may also 
drop off the form with your payment in 
the designated box on the porch of 
16636 Frederick Circle. You can also 
download a copy from our website at 
www.armbrustacres.net.  

Please call Annie Beck at (402) 658-
9140 if you are unable to get a copy of 
the form.

Thank you, AA Residents!

2017 Membership Dues Update
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Did you know?
A dog’s nose has about 4 times as many scent cells as a cat’s and 14 times more 
than a human’s. That’s why dogs are often used to track down illegal drugs and 
missing persons. They can sniff out their dinner from any room in the house!
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Spring Clean Up!
May 13,2017 - 9 AM - 2 PM

Faithful Shepherd Lutheran Church Parking Lot 
(2530 S 165th Ave)
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Are Internships Really All That Important? 

Armbrust Acres 2017 Graduates

Ryan Narducci, son of Robert and Tammy Narducci, is graduating from 
Millard West High School in May of 2017. 
Ryan is accepting the Regents Scholarship from the University of Nebraska 
Omaha, majoring in Physics as an undergraduate and hoping to become an 
Astrophysicist after he attends grad school.

Please share your 2017 graduation and prom 
pictures with Armbrust Acres by sending them to 
armbrustnewsletter@gmail.com by May 15, 2017 

to be published in our June Newsletter.



Paint With A Purpose!
NEWER ROOF.
LOWER RATE.
NEWER ROOF.
LOWER RATE.

Jason Heard Agency    402-337-8000
jasonheard@allstate.com

Your home’s newer roof could save you money on your 
homeowners insurance. Call me today to find out how.

Monday - Friday 9am - 5 pm
15821 W Dodge Road #162 - Omaha, NE 68118
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As members of AAHA you may list any special services you would like to offer in
the “Services Available” section of the directory. Example: babysitting, yard work, 
snow removal, pet care etc... To list your services, fill in the *SERVICES* box 
next to each member’s name.

EACH MEMBER OF YOUR HOUSEHOLD
needs to list his/her services next to their 
name in the area BELOW if they wish to be 
listed in the next AAHA Directory.

*SERVICES*

Last Name 1

Last Name 2

Child 1

Child 2

Child 3

Child 4

Birth Year

Birth Year

Birth Year

Birth Year

Permission to publish children’s names and birth year

Circle one                                     Yes  NoAddress

Home Phone:

Emergency/ Cell Phone 1 Emergency/ Cell Phone 1

2017 Membership Dues - Due January 1, 2017

KEEP ARMBRUST ACRES A PREMIER OMAHA NEIGHBORHOOD! Help with various AAHA activities. Many Volunteers are 
needed in keeping our neighborhood the best place to live in Omaha. , consider the opportunities in our Seriously
neighborhood. Thank you for your support!

Board Member

Social Committee Member

Kids Connection HelperJuly 4th Helper

Grounds Helper Other______________

Are you new to Armbrust Acres? Welcome to the neighborhood!
Please indicate the previous owner of your home so we can update our database. Thank you!

Please send your Membership Dues check  in the amount  payable to AAHA to:$135
AAHA Membership c/o Annie Beck - 16636 Frederick Circle - Omaha, NE 68130
or contact Dave Campagna at 402.578.5205 if you wish to pay via credit card. 

The AAHA is also asking you for a donation in order to support ongoing landscaping efforts and our July 4th 
event. It has become a tradition in our neighborhood, as well as surrounding neighborhoods, making 

Armbrust Acres a more attractive and family-oriented place to live.

Please specify the amount you and your family would like to donate. 
Donations for the ongoing landscaping efforts and fireworks should be sent as a separate check.

First Name 1

First Name 2

Included is a donation of $15 to help support the AAHA Fireworks.

Included is a donation of $ ______ to help support the AAHA Fireworks.

Included is a separate donation of $ ______ to help support landscaping efforts.

Email :(not published in the directory)

Included is a separate donation of $15 to help support landscaping efforts.

Included is a donation of $______ to help support _______________________________.
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402.991.3929

We’ve got your neighborhood 

covered!Happy Customers 
Are our Strongest Credential

Get the service you need done today!
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Chris Mann
May 05 2017
Scott Recital Hall

Join “The Voice” breakout star Chris 
Mann for a glittering evening of music 
from the Golden Age of Broadway, the 
Great American Songbook and his 
chart-topping albums. Fans adored this 
classically trained yet soulful crooner 
when he starred as The Phantom at the 
Orpheum Theater last season!

SOMETHING ROTTEN!
May 16 2017 to May 21 2017
Orpheum Theater

With its heart on its ruffled sleeve, this 
hilarious smash set in 1595 tells the tale 
of two brothers desperate to write a hit 
play.

When a local soothsayer foretells that 
the future of theater involves singing, 
dancing and acting at the same time, 
Nick and Nigel set out to write the 
world’s very first MUSICAL! With its 
heart on its ruffled sleeve and sequins in 
its soul, SOMETHING ROTTEN! is 
“The Producers + The Book of Mormon 
x The Drowsy Chaperone. Squared!”

D i s c o v e r  t h e  D i n o s a u r s  
UNLEASHED Tickets
May 12, 2017 - May 14, 2017
CenturyLink Center

Discover the Dinosaurs UNLEASHED 
Venture back to a time when the 
dinosaurs roamed the earth at the ALL 
NEW Discover  t he  Dinosaurs  
UNLEASHED! Experience up-close 
encounters with a lifelike Stegosaurus, 
Velociraptor and the king T-Rex in this 
thrilling walk-through exhibit. Kids can 
also meet a baby Apatosaurus, take an 
exciting spin in the Jurassic Jeeps at the 
Dino Raceway and visit the Kids 
Adventure Zone filled with themed 
bouncy houses, crafts, face painting and 
more. 

 

Omaha - What Is Going On In May?

 Fertilizing & Aeration
 Mowing & Sidewalk Edging
 Power Raking
 Lawn Renovation
 Sprinkler  Maintenance

Your Resident Turf Care Provider - Tim Salzbrenner!

402 - 290-7199402 - 290-7199

Call today 
for a free 
estimate!
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Call Today 
(402) 397-8884

All Of Our Service 
People Are Experienced, 

Insured, Bonded.

Pigeons - Bees - Carpenter Ants - Roached - Spiders
Moles - Fleas - Clover Mites - Rodents - Snakes - Bed Bugs

We Remove: Woodchucks, Raccoons, Possums, & Squirrels 

2903 North 84th Street - Omaha, NE

Printer: abc printing 402.895.0222

Distributed to  in Armbrust Acres every month.553 homes

Your Neighborhood, My Neighborhood, Our Neighborhood...

This newsletter is produced by the Armbrust Acres 
Homeowners Association since May 2011.

Armbrust Acres Homeowners Association

www.armbrustacres.net

Advertising: armbrustadvertising@gmail.com
Andrew Fereday

Law Offices Of 

RICHARD J. SCHICKER
Armbrust Acres Resident

Call to Schedule An Appointment

402-344-4400
2809 S. 160th St., Ste. 207 - Omaha NE 68130

With just a few months left until the end of the school year, 
you may already be wondering just how it is possible to get to 
the end without becoming batty. With spring and warmer 
weather still to come, students continue to have their own 
excuses for not putting 100% effort. And of course, there are 
more non-school related activities that may distract them. 
Perhaps you already for example, teach fewer students 
because of some of these “distractions.”

So how can you keep it together and still thrive in the 
classroom? This guide will show you how:

1. Don’t fight the system.
When it comes to canceled lessons and other unpredictable 
and school-related matters, there is really nothing you and I 
can do about it. Keep your cool and continue as best you can. 
As the old saying goes, “pick your battles wisely.” Fighting 
the system will only make your job harder but there are plenty 
of things you can do that aren’t just about surviving in the 
classroom.

2. Don’t Compare Yourself to Other Teachers.
So what if other teachers seem to have better control of their 
classes? It might take you an entire year to develop a 
classroom management plan that is effective for your class, 
but again, so what? You are unique.

3. Stick to teaching core subject skills until the very last 
school day possible.

The trick is to continue teaching important educational and 
subject skills (not just those that are test-related) in a fun and 
motivating way. 

4. Set your intentions for success.
Set your intentions for success especially during the last few 
months of the school year when time and curriculum 
constraints and high-stakes testing can wear you down. As 
Suzanne Lieurance says, “have every thought, statement and 
action reflect that all day long. Teachers know that they 
generally get what they expect of their students. What 

someone says about you can help you create a totally different 
and new expectation for yourself – so get a friend to write out a 
positive statement about you. Then notice how you strive to 
LIVE according to that statement every day.”

5. Balance Your Life.
Don’t compromise on fun and meaningful activities that make 
you feel good about yourself. Start each day in an empowering 
and confident way. Don’t succumb to the pressures but rather 
accept them for what they are, realizing that they too, shall 
pass.

End of the School Year Survival Tips
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Armbrust Acres Fun For Old And Young


